Village Hall News February – April 2022

The Village Hall Re-opening
I am very pleased to say, all other things being equal, we will re-start the regular Friday evening bar evenings from February 4th (7.00pm – approx. 9.00pm).  Carpet bowls and snooker will be available as demand dictates.  
As they involve fewer people the yoga classes on Tuesday mornings (9.30am – 10.45am) have already re-started.  Table tennis on Wednesday evenings (7.00pm – approx. 9.00pm) and yoga sessions are open to anyone wishing to join so please don't hesitate if you feel the need of some exercise post-Christmas.  
We have arranged several new dates for your diaries, which are:
· 11th March: Creative Arts East Live event – Pepper and Honey. Doors open at 7.00 for 7.30 start.  Tickets:  Social Club members £10.00, children £5.00, non-members £12.50.  Pepper and Honey is a play for our times:
So, what's "home"? That's the question Ana, a young Croatian woman, poses as she settles in the UK.
Ana has been on a journey. Croatian born, she’s arrived in the UK, determined to make it home. As she focuses on life in this new land, she is haunted by the voice of her Grandma- calling for her to stay true to national identity and yearning for Ana to come home. As Grandma bakes her traditional Croatian pepper biscuits (believed to bring a loved one back home), will this be enough to be reunited with her granddaughter? But what is "home" to Ana now?
· 20th March: Sunday Breakfast from 10.00 - 12 noon.  Come and meet up with friends and neighbours over coffee and croissants or a bacon butty.
· 19th April - Seahenges talk (postponed from January).  Doors open at 7.00 for 7.30 start.  This talk is about the Seahenges on the North Norfolk coast and will be given by David Robertson from Archaeology East Anglia.  Tickets:  Members £7.50, children £5.00 and non-members £10.00
· 17th May - Village Hall AGM 
· 4th June - Queen’s jubilee celebration - details to be announced.
I hope we will see you at some time once we are up and running again.  If you have any queries please don't hesitate to get in touch (Erica – 878834, Graham - 878251, and Ken – 822081) and in the meantime, take care.


